
Report of Regional Workshop for 

“Students, Faculty and Non-Teaching Staff Satisfaction Online Survey” 

held on 7th October, 2014 by SFPU at DTE, Chandigarh.

A regional workshop on “Students, Faculty and Non-Teaching Staff Satisfaction Online
Survey” was organized by SFPU in the premises of Director Technical Education, Punjab
under TEQIP-II on 7th October, 2014. The workshop was attended by the representatives of
different institutes of Punjab who have got the grant under TEQIP-II. From our institute, I
along with Prof. Jasbir Singh Saini attended this workshop. 

The workshop was started with a meeting presided over by Mr. Mohanbir Singh, Additional
Director,  Technical  Education  Punjab.  The  emphasis  was  on  to  get  filled  the  online
satisfaction survey from students, faculty and non-teaching staff of Institutes covered under
TEQIP-II grant in the stipulated time. A training session of the participants was also held
regarding Questionnaires  and filling  the  online  survey.  The workshop proved to be  very
beneficial while filling the online survey.
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